

Address: High Street, Harefield, Middlesex, UB9 6BT

Tel: 01895 462399

Email: office@harefieldinfant.com Web: www.harefieldinfant.com Executive Head Teacher: Mr A.Sunner

Head of School: Mr J.Downs

Wednesday 20th December 2023

Dear parents and carers,

We have come to the end of the autumn term and what a wonderful term it has been. Your children have all settled into nursery beautifully and are showing us on a daily basis what enthusiastic, engaged learners they are.

This week we have enjoyed taking part in our 'skillsbuilder' project to go on a treasure hunt. The elf delivered us a letter to tell us that he had hidden some treasure in the garden and we used a treasure map to find it.



We were extremely proud of how well the nursery children performed 'Rudolph the red nosed reindeer' in the Christmas concert and look forward to many more performances in the future.

We also had a wonderful time at our Christmas party and had lots of fun playing party games, dancing, eating party food, decorating biscuits and watching a Christmas film together.

During the holidays, please complete as many of these activities as you can.

- Watch a Christmas movie
- Eat food that you love
- Visit a favourite place
- Make someone laugh and smile
- Do something kind for someone else
- Spend time with family and friends
- Make snowflakes out of paper and stick them on your window
- Help your family to cook a meal
- Make a den out of cushions and blankets
- Play a board game
- Feed the birds
- Sing Christmas songs
- Have a fantastic holiday and come back to school refreshed and ready to learn in 2024!

We wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new year and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 9th January 2024.

Many thanks

Mrs Halligan

Nursery Manager